
LETTER 3 
 

Oct 17th 1903 
 
F. Hope-Jones Esq. 
London 
 
Dear Sir 
 
It is some time now since you received the balance of amount for the Australian rights 
of the Synchronome Coy, and yet I have not received any communication from you 
direct to acknowledge my ???? in the business. 
 
I had thought and anticipated that either yourself or company would have recognized 
and anticipated the work I have had in the agreement, especially as I obtained for you 
your own terms in full. 
 
Although delayed in closing through no fault of mine, I have been to considerable 
expense and time to work this matter, which may be to my advantage and 
remuneration in the future or may not be as circumstances happen. 
 
I certainly anticipated your allowing some commission out of the transaction, and had 
left it to your own sense of fair dealing, and the work I have done for you in this 
matter, which you admit in your letter of April 30th had always been straight forward 
and prompt. 
 
Hoping to still further your interests in the future, 
 
I remain 
Yours faithfully, 
Alf Geo Jackson  
 


